
WHAT IS IT? 

In July 2014, the Nebraska Department of Labor was awarded a Job 
Driven National Emergency Grant from the U.S. Department of Labor. 
Nebraska’s Job Driven National Emergency Grant project is a partner 
driven strategy that creates reemployment services and work-based 
trainings for dislocated workers, the long-term unemployed, and veterans 
returning from service. This industry driven project will help connect and 
prepare participants for employment opportunities in Manufacturing and 
Transportation, Distribution, and Logistics (TDL) industries. Individuals 
who reside in the below highlighted areas will be eligible to utilize the 
services created through this grant. 
 

 

 

HOW DOES IT WORK? 

The Job Driven grant will create and expand existing work-based training 
opportunities for dislocated workers, the long-term unemployed, and 
veterans returning from service. Work-based training is anchored in the 
principal of learning skills for an occupation while on the job. Work-based 
learning is most often coupled with an education component.            
Work-based training includes: on-the-job training; customized training; 
apprenticeships, internships, and other work experience options. 
 

INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE? 

Contact: Debra Beliel at the Nebraska Department of Labor-Scottsbluff  
Email: debra.beliel@nebraska.gov | Phone: 308.632.1398 

 

FUNDING 

$4.1 million 

TIMEFRAME 

July 1, 2014 - 

September 30, 

2016 

TARGETED 

INDUSTRIES 
Manufacturing, 
Transportation, 

Distribution,  
& Logistics 

PARTICIPANTS 

800 
WORK-BASED 

TRAININGS 
On-the Job 

Training 

Job Coaching 

Customized 

Training 
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